
 
 

 

Announcement of Mahidol University  
Guidelines for Students and University Personnel on Working from Home to Respond to  

the Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) Outbreak in Samut Sakhon Province 
 

 Reference is made to the announcement of the Ministry of Public Health regarding the 
Coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19) outbreak in Samut Sakhon province on 19th December 2020. 

 Mahidol University is announcing herewith measures for students, academic and 
supporting staff who are residing in Samut Sakhon province to refrain from traveling out of the 
province until the 3rd January 2021 or until announced otherwise by Samut Sakhon Province or 
the Ministry of Public Health. Additional details are as follows: 

1.  Students who are scheduled to sit in the final exam for the AY 1/2020, kindly contact 
programme directors or programme coordinators for further and more appropriate actions; 

2.  Vice Presidents supervising campuses and divisions under the Office of the 
President as well as Heads of Faculties/ Institutes/ Colleges are to assign workloads for 
academic/supporting staff who are residing in Samut Sakhon province during the Work from Home 
period.  It is advised that the workloads are closely monitored to ensure the continuity of the 
management and services of Mahidol University; and 

 3. It is advised that students, academic and supporting staff are to observe social distancing 
measures, avoid large public gatherings, and act responsibly to oneself and towards others by 
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informing the Vice Presidents, Heads of faculties/institutes and colleges immediately if suspecting 
or having any signs or symptoms of the coronavirus 2019 (COVID-19). 

 Please be advised accordingly of the above guidelines . 

 

                 Announced on 19th December 2020 

       
                 (Prof. Banchong Mahaisavariya, M.D.) 

             President, Mahidol University 

 


